
Hi all, 

 

For those meeting in their small groups tomorrow, contribution collected should be dropped off to the 

xxxxxx home by 3:00 pm. Their address is xxxxxx. 

 

Also, please make your groups aware of an important regional meeting coming up this Friday, June 30th 

at 7:30 pm. The leadership of the Toronto Church of Christ will be present to share information that will 

impact our region and would like as many as possible to be present. 

 

This is an important meeting that all members will want to attend if they are able to make it.  

 

Details regarding location will be made available on Monday or Tuesday this coming week.  

 

Please make yours groups aware of this meeting so that everyone can plan accordingly.  

 

Thanks all,  

 

John Riddle 

 

Small Group Coordinator | West Church | westchurch.ca 


